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Our English Texts and Writing Outcomes

Our main text for this half term will be Marcy and the 
Riddle of the Sphinx.

We will be describing a setting, writing the 
information text for our pop up books and an 

Egyptian portal story.

Our class reader is Beetle boy by M.G 
Leonard.

Maths 

In Maths, we are covering work in many areas of the 
maths curriculum however we will have a strong 
focus on place value. We will be supporting the 

children in developing quick recall of number facts 
particularly times tables. We will also be learning 

developing our written skills in addition and 
subtraction.

We have 2 PE lessons each week , on a Tuesday and a 
Wednesday, and we will be focussing on OAA and 
fitness. In music children will learn how to play the 
violin.
In French the children will be learning greetings; 
how to say hello and introduce themselves.

Our Science project this half term is…
Where does our food go?

In art we will be printing and this will be 
linked to the topic of Ancient Egypt and 

hieroglyphics. 
In DT we will be making pop up books to 

enhance our English information texts about 
based around the Egyptian gods.

Our Humanities project this half term is…
Carter- archaeologist or grave robber?

We will be developing our scientific skills of observing, 
measuring and predicting, whilst learning about teeth and 
digestion. We will study the different parts of the human 
digestive system and the functions of these parts. We will 

also identify the different types of teeth and how these 
reflect the diets of different animals. In addition we will be 

looking at feeding relationships within ecosystems.

The Ancient Egyptian civilization is fascinating in so many 
ways and it is a topic that children tend to enjoy. We will 

be learning about the importance of the Nile, how 
people lived in ancient Egypt and, of course, 

mummification!  As well as this the children will consider 
the validity of evidence, the role of archaeologists and 

what artifacts can tell us about the past. We will have an 
Ancient Egyptian day to complete this topic.


